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Thursday, 17th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

We are changing the names of our classes in the Infant School so they follow the same theme as 

the Junior School.  From September, they will all be named after trees:  

Current Name  New Name  

Nursery Olive  

Busy Bees Holly  

Lively Ladybirds Rowan 

Blue Birch 

Purple Oak 

Red  Chestnut  

Yellow Ash 

Another change from September will be the introduction of sports houses in the Junior School. 

We will have four houses and each will be represented by a different colour: red, blue, green, 

yellow. Children will be allocated to a house. They will be able to earn points for their house 

through sports competitions and through other tasks.  

 We would like your help in choosing names for these four houses. You could pick a theme related 

to our curriculum, or some local significance. Then chose four names derived from that theme.  

Please send your suggestions to admin@shsharingey.co.uk with the subject line house names. The 

deadline for submissions is midday Friday, 30th June.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Head teacher 
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